

CENTRE FOR POLICY STUDIES

Graduate School of Business Administration UNIVERSITY OF THE WITWATERSRAND



9 Jubilee Road

Parktown 2193

PO Box 98

Wits 2050

Telephone (011) 642-4831



Reality P O Box 1104 Pietermaritzburg 3200

28 April 1988

Dear Sir/Madam

On 25 March, a second letter requesting subscription to your journal, REALITY was posted.

I know that you still exist as one of our researchers, Mark Swilling, is currently writing an article for you. Is there a reason why you would not like us to subscribe to your journal or did you not receive our letters?

I cannot pay you before I can submit any piece of paper containing details of your subscription, to the University. Should there be any other problem recurrent subscription, I would sincerely appreciate it if you could let me know.

I am looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

(Miss) S K Roos